Welcome to Environmental Science 
2016-2017
Mrs. Howell	
howellj@calvertnet.k12.ms.us

Dear Parent’s/Guardian’s,
Welcome to the 2016/17 school year!  My name is Mrs. Howell and I will be your child’s science teacher this year.  I am looking forward to an exciting and productive year working with you and your child.  I have become convinced of the importance of parental input in a child’s education, and firmly believe that your child receives the best education possible when all of us work together as a team.   Therefore, I will be keeping in touch with you periodically throughout the school year.  Please do the same with me, as I welcome your communication and comments.  
At this time, if you have any comments or concerns, please include those at the bottom of this page.   Otherwise feel free to call the school office at 410-535-7330, and I will return your call as soon as possible.  You may also use my school email at howellj@calvertnet.k12.md.us.
Please be sure your child has shared with you this year’s syllabus and course contents.  Then please sign this page as well as include your email address, phone number, and indicate your preferred form of contact.  Have your child return the slip by ____________________ as it will be a 10-point homework assignment.

Thank you,




Jennifer Howell
Environmental Science Teacher


	Printed Student Name
	
	Printed Parent/Guardian Name

	


	
	

	Student Signature
	
	Parent/Guardian Signature

	
	
	


	
	⃝
	Parent/Guardian Email

	
	
	


	
	⃝
	Parent/Guardian Daytime Phone Number



Please list any concerns or anything you wish me to know about your student below or on the back of this page:
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Welcome to Environmental Science
ey

e Sy 9y o 81 e
ot s Tt ol 3 A ot B

o ket Bt 1
e o st o o B i s

s g el et o il v, e o e
st ove v e o jenie

TR T
S P

o T

O T D=

ety r g s i o st o st s bk
s




